



Meeting of TAG2
7pm, Thursday 12 October 2023
Palairt Hall, Norton St Philip

Notes on the meeting

Present

James Kiff
Michael Walker
David Lockley
Ros Lockley
Ailsa Chell
Anna Nixon
Ian Mills
Val Fox
Ian Biggerstaff
Rex Eastment

- 1 It was agreed that Thursdays were preferred by most members for TAG meetings.
- 2 David Lockley gave a report on CSW data. This is attached.
Body cams are to be issued to CSW volunteers for their safety.
DL made a call out for more CSW sessions by members.
The AutoSpeedWatch device and SID batteries are nearing the end of their lives and may need replacement. This should be discussed during the informal meeting on equipment with the PC which is to be fixed. **JK**
- 3 LorryWatch successes have been reported in the Parish News.
More will be reported intermittently to encourage direct action by residents. **VF**
RE to supply VF with a way to identify unliveried HGVs.
- 4 Request from Church Mead Committee for help with traffic management during village firework night (4 November):
Two volunteers came forward to control traffic on the High Street: MW and DL.
Members present would ask friends and family to come forward.
Agreed that better lighting would be safer for TAG and for pedestrians at the Coop end.
VF to request this from CMC.
- 5 Somerset Council has invited parishes to submit 'expression of interest' in 20mph speed limits. Brief discussion; decision to defer until next meeting.
- 6 Discussion on report by IM, IB and RE on traffic issues on A366 West towards Faulkland:
It was proposed that the PC should be asked to consult on a safety strategy with neighbouring Hemington PC, who had expressed concerns for its residents on this stretch of road passing through both parishes.
After a vote was taken (8-2 for) it was decided to present the report to the PC for consideration. **VF**

Next meeting: 7pm on Thursday 7 December in the Dungeon Bar, George Inn, NSP

Val Fox